
Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

Please see the below message from Carmel Jane: 

  

IMPORTANT – REGISTER TO VIEW SCHOOL PHOTOS 

  

Carmel Jane Photography will be visiting our school on 2nd October 2023, to take the 

Individual & Sibling Photos. 

All Parents are requested to pre-register to enable access to your child’s photographs. Pre-

registration is required for every photo shoot. 

  

Registration only takes a minute.  Please click here to visit Carmel Jane and enter the 

following code: 

 

JR524NB 

  

You will then be asked to pre-register with your child's full school register name. 

Once registered, as soon as the photos are available you will receive an automatic email 

notification to inform you that your child's photos are now ready to be viewed and can be 

purchased.  

  

Don't miss out pre-register today! 

  

Thank you 
Sent via 

 

 

https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=LJwfAWYz-2BrFfAVXmyr2ik-2F1cDKA-2FCQ6vgvvEjXpvtavv9eGBWSB76hlPph8fsgcCBNqq_4hEK65DjdWfTGLRmIt3aIAGE7ikXj9KthEMSfzWrVvML8yTRTI7pYF9KZB5mKHhaeTlEDzYDVHmr6izuzsa3APGYcDrNUP-2BxkrHznpPXB3wP2cahxnBFLBSwrwvXBIVlEX6MYDWpe9X8ZguW1d6h8HB7fInyt1StwFdzfc64muibpTmkFhi1Pr888HYDlsjh07KDfQXOPDwOr0s2WEh-2BuhLYmLIuJqfLKvTGhT9dlqs-3D
https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=kqJSHv5qPTYbCBWEqnpH2ADj4Mz7l-2FMjySXEXbcuDlo-3DAHXA_4hEK65DjdWfTGLRmIt3aIAGE7ikXj9KthEMSfzWrVvML8yTRTI7pYF9KZB5mKHhaeTlEDzYDVHmr6izuzsa3AD0fXM3s9KbnkDJfgK215RrcZNIKj6zZlUmMbVVWZbfSRJjiLLXa5Da9qbk8n-2FymEIB6som2iOzuuZCmtYGq9mW7kCbcNfgMUmN8BKId7qv3H-2B-2FCgV7w-2FQGyL-2F8GjMHBGQCNcqPcSvfFTj3Fu98absI-3D

